
Sending Church: Faith Baptist Church • 3600 Creighton Road • Pensacola, FL 32504
Serving with:                   Baptist International Missions, Inc. • P.O. Box 9 • Harrison, TN 37341

Contact Us:
akamazon4christ@bimi.org

We talk of the Second Coming; half of the 
world has never heard of the first.

– Oswald J. Smith 

April-May 2024
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,
Thank each of you once again for your prayers and support during our time of depu-
tation.  We have been greatly blessed and encouraged over the last several months with the 
interest that has been shown in our ministry to South America.  Several folks have committed to pray 
faithfully for us and many others have expressed interest in coming and visiting the field for themselves.  
I do truly believe that every Christian, if physically able, should take a missions trip to another part of 
the world. It is so eye-opening and humbling at the way most of the world lives.  They do without so 
much physically and spiritually.  If it were not important for us to see it for ourselves then Christ would 
not have exhorted us so much to look unto the fields or look unto the harvest.  You don’t necessarily 
have to be there to get a heart and a vision for missions, but it sure does help.
This spring we began the busiest stretch of meetings and travel that we have had to date.  We will be 
gone from our home for nearly 10 weeks and thousands of miles.  We are very thankful for each of these 
meetings and for safety and encouragement with every mile.  The spring is full of Missions Conferences 
or Missions Revivals and we have been privileged to be a part of several.  It is wonderful to see God still 
stirring the hearts of Christians here in America for world evangelism.  We are always praying for great 
meetings and for God to continue to send laborers into His harvest.  We have seen some amazing faith 
promise commitments made as churches seek to do all they can in these last days.  We have also enjoyed 
getting to take part in the soul-winning programs of some of the churches when we are visiting.  May 
we all be sensitive to His leading in our lives as to where we fit into His plan and seek for that eternal 
purpose that brings glory to our Savior.
Currently we are about 90% supported. We are still planning for a summer departure to language school 
and are praying for the remaining support that we need to come in over the next few months.  It is in-
creasingly exciting to us to see what God has brought to pass in our lives over the past year.
We would like to ask you to pray with us regarding a few requests:  the completion of our deputation 
that the Lord brings in the support that He knows we will need and safety along the way, our family as 
we go through this time of transition, knowing we will soon have to say our farewells, for the sale of our 
home here in the States, and for the visa process to go smoothly.  God is so good and we know He will 
help comfort and guide us through this time.  All we desire is to be found faithful.   Thank each of you 
for caring, giving, and praying.
In His service,
Aaron and Kristia Reisinger
Romans 15:21


